
  
Captain Britta Steinbrenner, a 29-year veteran of the Los Angeles 

County Sheriff’s Department, transferred to the County Services Bureau on 

October 11, 2015. 

        Captain Steinbrenner’s career with the Sheriff’s Department began in 

1986.  After graduating from the Sheriff’s Training Academy as a Deputy 

Sheriff, she was assigned to Sybil Brand Institute for Women, Crescenta 

Valley / Altadena Stations, Sheriff’s Headquarters Bureau and the 

International Liaison Unit.  Upon her promotion to Sergeant in 1997, Captain 

Steinbrenner was assigned to Crescenta Valley Station, Santa Clarita Valley 

Station, Risk Management Bureau and Emergency Operations Bureau as 

the Homeland Security Division Chief’s Aide.  After being promoted to 

Lieutenant in 2006, Captain Steinbrenner was assigned to the Court Services Central and West 

Bureaus, West Hollywood Station, Reserve Forces Bureau, Emergency Operations Bureau and 

Personnel Administration. As a Captain she was assigned to the Sheriff’s Information Bureau, and 

later helped establish the Community Partnerships Bureau which allowed all of the Department’s 

community based policing and customer service based units to be placed under one command.  

        Captain Steinbrenner, holds an Associates of Arts Degree from Santa Monica City 

College.  She received her Bachelor of Arts Degree in Business Administration/Management from 

the University of La Verne in March 2015 and is continuing with her Master’s Program in 

Organizational Management also with the University of La Verne.  She speaks German and is the 

Department’s German Language Proficiency examiner.    

        Captain Steinbrenner is a lifelong resident of Los Angeles County.  She has four 

children; Candace, a Lieutenant in the Navy,  Lauren, a nursing student at Lamar University, Texas, 

RJ a Junior studying Mechanical Engineering at Oregon State University on a ROTC-Marine 

scholarship and Trevor, a senior in High School. 
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